owners!! If your child is missing any socks please let us know so we can reunite them with their owners.



Friday 18th October 2024

NEEK

Class Awards:

Head teachers awards

Arveen: for showing great intention and participation to create patterns and make marks during art this week·

Rafay: for developing my vocabulary during English, for using set sounds c, k, u, b

For being kind at school: Awarded this week to Jaxon for being kind to resources and putting them away independently.

Maths and English: This week we have looked at 5 little ducks and 5 current buns. Focusing on taking one away. In current buns we focused on exchange, one coin for one bun.

Next week is our last week on Goldilocks and the three bears in English & Birch class have learnt about what Goldilocks does when she visits the bears, and the different stages she goes through i.e. too hot, too small etc and then what happens when the bears return home!! We hope they have enjoyed the story.

Messages from Mrs Dixon: Apologise for not sending out last week's newsletter, so this week you have two for the price of one, some important messages last week to have a read of.

This week you may have noticed library books may or may not have been changed. During our Library slot this week, we could not get everyone to the library to change their books. We will try and change them next week before half term. Please continue to read if you can at home and a reminder to record any notes in the reading records. Thank you:)

Topic: This week we have been looking at Art and in particular print making using dip dab. Everyone has loved getting into the paint and getting messy so apologises if your child's clothes have had any paint on, but this shows how much fun they have been having and some beautiful patterns have been created as you can see in the pictures here.

